
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

We wanted to take this time to introduce ourselves as Class Parents and to fill you in on the 
activities that will be happening this year.  

Our class will have two parties: one around the Holidays in December, and one at the end of 
the year. This will be at the teacher’s discretion when they will take place however we will do 
our best to make them a memorable time with their classmates!  

We are asking for a $20.00 donation from each child to help with the cost of the parties; this 
will cover the cost of the food, paper products needed and a craft for the students to enjoy 
during the party (if applicable). Please send your child’s donation into the school in a marked 
envelope. We ask that all donations be in by Friday, November 1st.  

Feel free to reach out to any of us with questions or concerns!  

Thank you for your support!  

Sincerely,  

Your Class Parents 
 
Class Parent Name/Phone Number __________________________________________ 
 
Class Parent Name/Phone Number __________________________________________ 
 
 

 


